
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

 Comets 94.2%     Satellites 97.7%      Endeavour 92%      Enterprise 93.8% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is  94.5%  

Whole School Attendance since 5th September 2016 is 96.25% 
 

 
 

Maths Challenge Well done to Mia Clarke, Alfie Howes, Toby Kelly, Ebony Lewis, 

Samuel Parkings and Mary Squires who represented the school at the Ormiston Victory 

Academy Maths Challenge Day.  The children worked in a team covering such subjects as 

coordinates, prime and square numbers and speed stacking.  Although we did not win, we 

were very proud of their team work and behaviour.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Cox for organising the day and for choosing a problem that challenged all 

of children across the school throughout the day. 
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  Comets – Eleanor Smallwood, Dean Cain, Poppy Jones and Leo Lambiase. 

  Satellites – Harry Haydon, Max Crowhurst, Florrie Laws, Sammy Mussa, Evelyn Brooks. 

   Endeavour – Ebony Lewis, Mary Squires, Ben Brolly, Billy Mann x2, Toby Kelly and 

Ethan Applegate. 

  Enterprise – Carlin Mann, Maddi Allison, Ella Cheng, Oscar Laws and George Ashby.  
 

Gold Stars 

Dean Cain, Ashton Applegate, Florrie Laws, Isobel Horsfall, Blessing Muzire, Freddie 

Brooks, Kai Lewis, Carlin Mann, Maddi Allison, Ella Cheng, Oscar Laws and George Ashby 

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze – Chloe Hodgson, Jade Dewey, Morgan Yallop, Charlie Clarke, Abram Draper, Jack 

MaCare-Cook, Leo Scotton, Keegan Elton, Chloe Kelly, Carlin Mann, Casey Walker, Lewis 

French and Marley Reynolds. 

Silver – Abbi Lewis, Phoebe Crowhurst, Demi Sadler, Claudia Fallas, Anais Baker, Nori 

Bell, Nazar Hladkykh and George Ashby  

Gold – Gabriela Zattini 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you to all parents who attended our parent lunches, cafes and assemblies and 

helped with school trips over the term.  Key diary dates for parents/carers will be given to 

the children today.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

This week in Enterprise In Maths this week we have been exploring, reasoning 

questions that require use of the four operations: addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division. In our Literacy work we have been establishing different types of sentences and 

clauses, and then creating our own examples. Our samba continues to thrive in music and 

we have been discussing the origins of the Easter story. In P.E we have been sharpening 

our passing skills with a football, in readiness for an exciting tournament coming up in 

May.   

 

Enjoy the Easter break. 

 
   

 

School Uniform Unfortunately, we have noticed again this week an increasing number of 

children who are not wearing the correct uniform.  Could you please ensure that their 

uniform conforms to the school dress code. 

 
 
 

 

Red Nose Day Thank you all those who participated last Friday.  A total of £190.71 

was raised through the non uniform day, fashion show and cake bake.  The children looked 

wonderful in their decorated shirts at the fashion show.  We have some budding Vivienne 

Westwood and Karl Lagerfeld designers in the school!  

 
 

 

Staff Run Afterschool Clubs These will run from 24th April.  A form is attached for 

completion and places will be available on a first come first served basis. 

 
 

 

Mrs Cox We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Cox on Friday as she starts her maternity 

leave.  Mrs Nicholls and Mr Johnston will be covering her absence for the Summer term. 

 
 
 
 
 



   

Easter Egg Raffle We finish today with our Easter Egg Raffle and our thanks go to all 

those who sent in donations and to Endeavour who sold tickets and completed countless 

counterfoils.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

Well Done to Gabriela Zattini who has achieved her Proficiency Level 3 awarded by the 

British Gymnastics Board.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

The week ahead: Happy Easter We would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter 

and look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 18th April. 

 

Well Done to Jessica White who has achieved her Proficiency Level 6 awarded by the 

British Gymnastics Board. 
 


